
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
3rd EPISTEP WORKSHOP 

“Delivering the Future of Mobile Communications,  
Embedded Systems and Nano-Electronics” 

 
December 07, 2007 

Thessaloniki, GREECE 
 

 
 

The South East European Research Centre (Greece) in cooperation with the Association of IT 
Companies of Northern Greece (Greece) and URSIT Ltd (Bulgaria) are organising a workshop 

on Friday December 7, 2007 in Thessaloniki, Greece.  
 

The workshop aims: 

 
� To update participants on the activities of three European Technology Platforms 

(eMobility, ARTEMIS, ENIAC) and to demonstrate their utility for companies. 

� To assist SMEs in matching their activities to the objectives of the FP7 Calls. 

� To assess experiences from the first calls of FP7 and provide information about future 
participation.  

� To bring company representatives together to explore the ground for collaborations.  

 
Speakers include representatives from the European Commission (DG Information Society and 

Media) and FP7 National Contact Points.  

 

The event is organised in the frame of the project “Enhanced Participation of SMEs in IST 
European Technology Platforms/EPISTEP” funded by the FP6 programme.  

 

To register for the workshop and to view the programme please visit: 
http://www.seerc.org/epistep/  

 

More information on the EPISTEP may be found: http://www.epistep.org  

 

Venue: Rodoula Kehagia Auditorium, CITY College, 2, Kalapothaki Str. Thessaloniki  
 
For questions on the workshop please contact Dr. George ELEFTHERAKIS at: 

Eleftherakis@city.academic.gr  

 
 

 


